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20th May 2025 

Deputy Paul McAuliffe, T.D., 
Dáil Éireann,  
Leinster House,  
Kildare Street,  
Dublin 2. 

PQ ref 22116/25 

To ask the Minister for Health the number of cases dealt with by the Pest Control 
Service run by the HSE for Dublin, in 2023 and 2024; and if she will make a 
statement on the matter. 

Dear Deputy McAuliffe, 

Thank you for your recent parliamentary question and please see response as outlined 
below. 

The number of visits that were carried out by the Pest Control Service for Dublin City 
and County which is part of the Health Service Executive, National Environmental 
Health Service, is as follows; 

Year Number of visits 

2023 16,223 

2024 16,955 

These figures relate to rodent control visits to private households, Local Authority 
tenants and reactive visits to Health Service Executive premises. 

Yours sincerely, 

_________________  
Tara Uí Chaoilte | Príomhoifigeach Sláinte Comhshaoil Réigiúnach 
Tara Woods | Regional Chief Environmental Health Officer 


